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Having worked in schools’ development for over 20 years, Kerry has been Director of 

Development at Rugby School since 2002. The programme of boarding bursaries introduced 

through the Arnold Foundation for Rugby School is now 18 years old and the school 

celebrated this milestone last month with the launch of a new campaign to fund 40 students 

at any one time. With £25.5m raised and 145 students benefiting to date, the Arnold 

Foundation is well established. Kerry’s expertise includes both fundraising for bursaries and 

the delivery of a successful boarding bursary programme; the Arnold Foundation is widely 

viewed as an example of best practice in boarding bursaries within the UK.   


